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We earned our third Green Flag for reducing our water 
use in the school. The Green School Committee were 

presented with the flag. Well done to all involved! 

Student Council Committee members Emily 
Conway, Michael Egan, Conor Newman and 

Aoibheann Dempsey present Lego resources to 
be used in our STEM Room purchased from 
funds raised in their recently held second-

hand Book Fair. 

Congratulations to Diana Christie who 
came joint 2nd in the Primary Schools 

Spelling Bee! 

 
Liam in Junior 

Infants enjoying 
some tasty 

strawberries 
grown in our 

school garden. 



Fourth class have been working on the explanatory writing genre. Check out some 
great examples of their work below. 

An explanatory writing piece all 
about rabbits by Annaliese Kelly.  

Lucy Mc Lain created a costume 
for her guinea pig during a fab-

ric and fibre art lesson. She 
also wrote an explanatory text 

about guinea pigs. 

Fourth class 
read stories 
to Senior In-
fants while 
enjoying the 

sunshine! 

Senior Infants have been having lots of fun in the sun completing orienteering 
challenges during PE.  


